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PATHOLOGY AND MOLECULAR MEDICINE GRADUATE STUDENT 
TRAVEL FELLOWSHIP APPLICATION 

The Department of Pathology will provide a travel grant for two Pathology and Molecular Medicine students annually 
in the amount of $1000.00 to support travel to recognized professional domestic or international conferences and 
academic meetings. Thiis award will be considered twice annually, January and July. (Applications due by on 
January 1 and July 1.

Students must be Pathology and Molecular Medicine students in good standing to be eligible for funding for one 
conference per fiscal year (July 1, 2024 -June 30, 2025). Students should apply at least 30 days before the start of 
the conference. A student may only have one application pending at any time. 

Selection Process: 

Travel Award Committee consists of faculty and Graduate Students. The committee will review all the applications 
and notify the applicants of the decisions. 

Last Name: First Name: 
Year of Student: 

Conference Information 

Conference Title: 

Enter a brief description of the conference, your role in it, and how the conference will benefit your 
research: 

Conference dates: 
Conference location: 

Note: Please Submit Conference Brochure/Notice with Your Application 

Budget 

Total Budget Request: 

Note: Please Submit Budget Breakdown (transport, lodging, registration, etc.) with Your Application 

Reimbursement 

When a Graduate Student receives an award, they should work with their PI’s administrative assistant to book travel 
and reservations adhering to University Policy. Once the conference concludes, they should forward relevant receipts 
to their PI’s administrative assistant. Graduate Registrar will provide the COA to the administrative assistant. 

Please submit application with brochure and budget breakdown to: marrisa.delise@yale.edu 
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